Winter 5th and 6th Grade Music Concert

December 7th @ 1:30pm

The 5th and 6th grade students will perform for their parents and families on December 7th at 1:30pm. Please remind your child to practice at home, especially the orchestra students. Their practice will make the concert much more successful. In fact, ask them to play for you this week!

We ask that parents arrive in time to be seated before 1:30, as we do need to start on time. All 5th and 6th graders should dress nicely, as it is a performance. Thank you for your support, and we are looking forward to a great concert!

If you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher: Mrs. Misco- Orchestra, Mr. Asman and Ms. Hill - General Music

